
 What to Know Before You Vote!

Measure A  is a citizen-driven ballot initiative proposing to phase-out and permanently
ban non-hosted Short-Term Vacation Rentals (STVRs) in non-exempt areas in La
Quinta by December 31, 2024.

WHAT IS MEASURE A?

The City of La Quinta's General Municipal Election is November 8, 2022.
Make Your Voice Heard And Cast Your Ballot Today!

A “No” vote is against the Measure’s STVR phase-out and ban by December 31, 2024.
Current city law will continue to prohibit the issuance of new STVR permits, except for
dwellings located in exempt areas. Current holders of non-hosted STVR permits on or
before August 4, 2020, will still be authorized to renew permits annually.

"NO" ON MEASURE A- WHAT DOES IT MEAN?

A “Yes” vote is in favor of adopting the Measure’s STVR phase-out and ban by December
31, 2024. Current city law would be amended so that, effective January 1, 2025, non-
hosted STVR permits would be prohibited, except in exempt areas as specified in the
Measure.

 "YES" ON MEASURE A- WHAT DOES IT MEAN?



For More Information on the City of La Quinta's
2022 General Municipal Election and Measure A:

760.777.7035

CityClerkMail@LaQuintaCA.gov

@CityofLaQuinta

@CityofLaQuinta

Measure A - www.LaQuintaCA.gov/MeasureA
2022 Election- www.LaQuintaCA.gov/Election2022

http://www.laquintaca.gov/MeasureA
https://www.laquintaca.gov/our-city/city-government/measure-a-initiative

